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“Suspenseful and moving . . . This author has a talent for telling a story and telling it well.” – ABNA
Breakthrough Novel Award "Like the nesting dolls of the title, the story moves backward through time,
masterfully disclosing the mysteries of three generations of dysfunction. What we learn is that violence and
alcoholism are not random, but historical . . . Lyrical and passionate, NESTING DOLLS is an excellent
debut." -- Kaylie Jones, author of LIES MY MOTHER NEVER TOLD ME Seventeen-year-old Valentine
never imagined her life as a fairytale. Growing up, she's barely getting by, spending her time, energy, and
money caring for her younger brother, Jonathon, and herself. Her mother lives recklessly and selfishly,
occasionally sobering just enough to see her children through glassy eyes. After yet another violent episode
involving her mother’s boyfriend, Valentine decides to run away, taking Jonathon with her. In search of a
better life, she gets half-way across the country . . . only to receive such shocking news, it forces her to turn
the car around. Twenty years earlier, Valentine’s mother Theresa, the privileged daughter of a small-town
police chief and a strict, repressive mother, finds herself desperate and devoid of options when she lands in
Los Angeles, 13 years old, pregnant, and utterly without a clue. Life on the street is ten times meaner than
she ever imagined, and as she struggles to get through each day, week, and month, she holds on to the hope
of finally getting herself back to upper-class suburban bliss . . . if she can only make it out of LA in one
piece. And twenty years before even that, in suburbia, Theresa’s mother, Caroline, plays the part of doting
wife like a pro, but behind the designer skirts and lipstick smiles lies a married life of severe physical and
emotional abuse. After having two children, Caroline settles into the idea of living in home with a man who
terrifies her…only to have the love of her life show up on her doorstep, asking her to make a choice that will
forever change her path and those of the women who will come after her. NESTING DOLLS is the
multigenerational story of three women, how their lives connect and diverge, and how they support or betray
each other due to circumstances and the choices they make. Their lives each span a different time, a different
life, but ultimately converge in a single theme: how mothers and daughters are truly bound together forever,
no matter what they may imagine, dream, or regret. "By turns poignant, funny, and frightening, NESTING
DOLLS is a gorgeously-written reverse fairy tale the reader will be reluctant to set down." - Lenore Hart,
author of BECKY and THE RAVEN'S BRIDE
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From reader reviews:

Shelly Gomes:

Do you have favorite book? If you have, what is your favorite's book? E-book is very important thing for us
to be aware of everything in the world. Each book has different aim or even goal; it means that e-book has
different type. Some people feel enjoy to spend their time and energy to read a book. They are reading
whatever they get because their hobby is actually reading a book. Think about the person who don't like
studying a book? Sometime, man feel need book once they found difficult problem or perhaps exercise.
Well, probably you should have this Nesting Dolls.

Albert Collins:

Information is provisions for anyone to get better life, information presently can get by anyone with
everywhere. The information can be a knowledge or any news even a concern. What people must be consider
if those information which is within the former life are challenging be find than now is taking seriously
which one is acceptable to believe or which one the actual resource are convinced. If you find the unstable
resource then you get it as your main information you will have huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen inside you if you take Nesting Dolls as your daily resource information.

Mary Norman:

People live in this new time of lifestyle always aim to and must have the free time or they will get wide
range of stress from both everyday life and work. So , if we ask do people have free time, we will say
absolutely of course. People is human not just a robot. Then we request again, what kind of activity have you
got when the spare time coming to an individual of course your answer may unlimited right. Then do you
ever try this one, reading publications. It can be your alternative inside spending your spare time, the book
you have read is Nesting Dolls.

Joseph Rankins:

As we know that book is significant thing to add our understanding for everything. By a publication we can
know everything we want. A book is a list of written, printed, illustrated or maybe blank sheet. Every year
seemed to be exactly added. This e-book Nesting Dolls was filled with regards to science. Spend your spare
time to add your knowledge about your scientific research competence. Some people has distinct feel when
they reading the book. If you know how big advantage of a book, you can experience enjoy to read a
publication. In the modern era like currently, many ways to get book that you simply wanted.
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